NORTH
CAROLINA

September 19, 2019

Mr, Latif Kaid, P.E., Secretary

State Building Commission.

New Education Building

301 N. Wilmington Street, Suite 450
Raleigh, NC 27601

Subject: Design Build Firm Selection
North Carolina State Ports Authority
TWIC Compliant Physical Access Control System (PACS) Integrated with
NAYVIS N4 Terminal Operating System
Port of Wilmington, Port of Morehead City, Port of Charlotte

Dear Mr. Kaid:
The above project was advertised for the selection of a Design-Build Firm using the State of
North Carolina Interactive Purchasing System website. The priority recommendation is as

follows:

1. Johnson Controls, Inc — Wilmington, NC
2. Lenel — United Technologies — Stafford, VA

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

W terhip L bl

Mark A. Blake, P.E.
Vice President of Engineering and Maintenance
Capital Projects Coordinator




